

## **AHS Building Committee, Communications Subcommittee**

Met 1/6/20 at 8:30am

Present: Kathleen Bodie, Amy Speare (Chair), Kirsi Allison-Ampe, Julie Dunn, Joan Roman, John LaMarre (Consigli), Victoria Clifford (Skanska)

### **I. Winter Forum Preparation**

- Forum to be held 2/4 (snow date 2/5) in AHS Auditorium
  - Jeff & John L will not be available for 2/5 date but there are others to cover
- Audience:
  - Gibbs, OMS, AHS parents
  - Neighbors and abutters
- Prior to forum will create new 'Construction Updates' email list that people can sign up for to receive regular updates. Separate than AHSBC MailChimp list used for eBulletins
- Primary info presented:
  - Work Begins - an overview of what to expect over the next 6 months
  - Access (pedestrian, bike, cars)
  - Noise and dust
  - Parking
  - Rodents
  - Who to contact with concerns, complaints, questions
- VC will create mailing and apartment flyer for abutters within 300 feet

### **II. Old Business**

- Blog: Amy & Kirsi will work with Ryan on sustainability blog to correct misperception that we cut geothermal wells and overall sustainability features in building

Meeting adjourned at 10:15am

Next meeting: 1/23, 8:30am